
Communications Committee Report

May 3rd, 2010

1. The first meeting of the newsletter sub-committee of the Communications
Committee will be held on Thursday May 6th. Other writers and
photographers are welcome.

2. The membership in the core Communications Committee is still open. I
anticipate that some members of the newsletter group will want to become
involved as full committee members.

3. Preparations for the Writing Workshops, to be led by Kathy Davis, are being
finalized, for Thursday May 20th and Thursday May27th, 4:30pm to 8:30pm. I
encourage all Board Members to attend one of the sessions.

Stephen Gillies
Communications Committee Chair


